Subject: Re: Next "tracking & pattern recognition" workshop....
Posted by Johan Messchendorp on Tue, 30 Oct 2007 19:58:10 GMT

View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Dear all,

From the discussion in our last PandaRoot video-conference meeting, it became clear that the
Giessen group will have serious problems (teaching duties) to participate in the workshop in
case we schedule the meeting in February. Since | find it important that the Giessen experts
are present, | would like to schedule the meeting in January in stead. Now, based on the
"remaining” poll result, | propose for the dates of the meeting:

21-25th of January 2008, location KVI, Groningen.

| will try to reserve a whole week for the workshop (lets see how the program will look
eventually).

In one of these days, | will announce the workshop as well on the general Panda mailing list
and provide a website for registration and for further information (program, traveling, hotel
reservation, etc.).

Kind wishes,

Johan.
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